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Holy Family Weekly Newsletter 16.12.2022 

We follow in Jesus’ footsteps 

Holy Family Church 
 Fr Peter Draper 
Tel: 01772 725193 
 

 

Loving Father 

we remember the Christ child asleep in the manager. 

May we be wrapped in Your love, 

given rest from our worries 

and know the joy of the gift of Jesus 

Amen 

The staff and governors at Holy Family Catholic Primary School would like to wish all 
pupils and parents a very happy and holy Christmas with every blessing for the New 
Year! 

 

  
Head Teacher Awards 

Nursery - Helena 
YR – Raluca 
Y1 – Reeva 

Y2 – Bernard 
Y3 – Filip  

Y4 –  Jakub 
Y5 – Hanna 
Y6 – Buena 

 
Reader of the  Awards 

Nursery - Oscar 
YR – Liam 
Y1 – Henry 
Y2 – Theo 

Y3 – to be revealed…. 
Y4 – Katie 

Y5 – Matthew 
Y6 – Ezrine 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HEALTH AND SAFETY CONCERN 

Please can children not ride scooters and bikes on the school grounds.  

Please dismount your bike or scooter and walk with it when travelling on school paths. 

Thank you                                                      

As always, thank you parents and families for your continued support this year – it really does make a difference to our 
Holy Family school community and to the learning of your children. 
 
A huge thank you to all of our Governors and staff who all work so hard for the benefit of your children. 

 

 
 

 
Goodbye and good luck to Mr Barlow  
 
He begins an exciting new phase - thank you for all of your hard work and kindness over the last six years.   
 
Happy retirement Mr Barlow from everyone here at Holy Family! 

 



 

After School Club  
If you wish your child to attend After School Club you must pre-book through SCOPAY. Bookings 
must be made at least 24 hours in advance and cannot be made through the office on the day.  

 

Dates for your Diary  
 

Tuesday 3rd January  
 

 School Re-Opens @ 8:40am 
 Year 5 daily swimming starts, again! 

 Pantomime company in school in the afternoon 
 

 
Friday 10th February - Half term, school closes : 3:20pm 

 
Monday 20 February 2023 INSET DAY – pupils at home  

 
Tuesday 21 February 2023 - All pupils return to school  

 
Thursday 6 April 2023 End of term – school closes at 1.00 pm 

 
 


